
The Honorary Degree and Distinguished Service Award committee met on Monday, November 4, 2019.  
A total of 22 nominations were received for Honorary Degrees and 11 nominations were received for 
Distinguished Service Awards.  The committee discussed each nomination and voting by secret ballot 
took place.  Recommendations for three Honorary Degree recipients and two Distinguished Service 
Award recipients were forwarded to the Chancellor for consideration.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

Shari House Garnett 

 
 


